
                                                  

 

All children must dress appropriately for Forest School long trousers, long sleeves, closed toe shoes 

(boots/wellies) and a coat. A hat and gloves are a good idea. We go to the Forest regardless of 

weather except for high winds or thunder and lightning. Be ready for Forest School even on days it is 

raining. Always bring a change of footwear to avoid muddy boots in the classrooms.  

We have a two week rota for Forest School Week A and Week B, when returning from a holiday we 

start again with Week A. We do try and send out reminders weekly via email and our social media 

and you can also check on the school website under the events section and look on the classroom 

window to see when your child’s next Forest School session is.  

 

 


